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Copyright and published monthly by:

High Tech Gays
P.O.BOX 6777
San Jose, CA 95150
Phone:(408) 289-1484

Contributors
Bill Weaver
Texx Woodward

Anyone interested in HTG may sign up to receive
the newsletter free for three months. To become
a member of HTG, send a check with your name
and address for one of the amounts below to the
above address

Yearly Membership Rates:

Individual.............ccoeererrennee $30
Family...............
Full-time Student.................. $12

HTG Officers

President: Texx Woodward
Secretary: Derek Benn

Treasurer: Dean Denison

Other HTG Contacts

HTG Voicemail recording &
messages: (408) 289-1484

Email: info@htg.org
HTG Web Page http://www.htg.org/

Newsletter Editor: Bruce Hopkins Email:

newsletter@htg.org

Women's Caucus: Gabrielle Antolovich
(408) 289-1484

For information on advertising or submitting
articles, contact Bruce Hopkins via Email at
newsletter@htg.org The deadline for advertis-
ing or articles 1s the second Sunday of each
month.

Advertising Rates Per Insertion:
Business Card (3.5 x 2")......$25
1/4 page (3.75 x 5")

F1/2 page (7.5 x 5")
10% discount for six months.

High Tech Gays is a Cooperating Organization
Member of NGLTF.

HTG Returned Check Policy: A $10.00 service
charge will be applied against any checks

returned to HTG due to insufficient funds in
your account.




